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English 

In English we will be looking at the text ‘Meerkat 

Mail’ and producing our own newspaper article.  

We will then look at producing our own fantasy 

story. 

We will continue to look at how to use our 

VIPERS skills to answer test-style questions. 

. 

Mathematics 

This half term we are focusing on 

Statistics, including tally charts and 

pictograms. We will also touch on position 

and direction. We will continue looking at 

counting in 2s, 5s and 10s and our times 

table knowledge. 

R.E  

Our RE topics for this half term are 

“Reconciliation’ and “Treasures”. 

Children will also begin to lead collective 

worship sessions, take part in daily liturgy 

and prayer sessions and explore scripture 

and gospels through assembly and class 

discussions. 

Geography 

In Geography, our topic is 

‘Sensational Safari’. We will be 

exploring Kenya, Africa and 

comparing it with our local area. 

Children will have a Geography home 

learning task. 

 

Science – Our 

science unit over 

the summer term 

is 

“Sustainability”. 

We look at how we 

can look after 

wildlife and God’s 

world. 

P.E –  

Our PE sessions 

with the coach will 

focus on athletics 

skills in preparation 

for Sports Day! 

Phonics –  

We will be 

continuing to 

follow the Little 

Wandle Rapid 

Catch-up 

programmes for 

those children who 

have been 

identified. 

Music –  

Our Charanga unit 

this half term is 

“Our Big Concert”. 

PSHE/ RSE –  

RSE – Three in One 

Computing 

Our Computing week will be 

focusing on presenting ideas. 

D&T – Art: Animal inspired 

collages. 

 


